
From: Harry Page  
Sent: 02 March 2022 14:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Camden Council,  
 
I'm writing to object to the proposed plans to remove these existing trees at 8 
Doughty Mews. 
 
I cycle past these trees every day and it would be an enormous loss to the local 
area if they were to be destroyed- trees such as these are so critical to 
supporting birds and local wildlife, and contribute to making a calm, peaceful 
corner of the city. 
 
The past couple of years have negatively affected my mental health to a 
certain degree, and I cherish being able to leave my home and be in nature- 
local trees such as these provide this experience. 
 
It would be irresponsible to remove them when we are already facing the task 
of tackling climate change- we need more trees, not less.  
 
Regards, 
 
Harry Page 
 
 


